
                                                                                         

Help us help you. 
Place your IFTA decals in the shaded areas. 

 

 

 

 

The jurisdiction of Ontario and the IFTA Law Enforcement Committee strongly urge you to affix your 
valid IFTA decals in the recommended shaded locations on both sides of the vehicle to avoid costly 
delays on the road. Do not place IFTA decals on windows, mirrors, tanks, or vents. Please remove all 
expired or non-valid decals. 
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